


 
 
From: Mark Williamson <Mark.Williamson@acma.gov.au> 
Sent: Thursday, 9 December 2021 11:49 AM

 
 

Subject: Instructions regarding callsign VK3KI [SEC=OFFICIAL]
 
Hi 
 
As we discussed at the December quarterly meeting, the ACMA have considered the matter of
retaining VK3KI on the reserved callsign list. As you aware, the current arrangement dates back
to 2012 and was affirmed with the AMC in September 2021.
 
We have advised  that the callsign will be held  until 30 September 2022. For the
purposes of C.A.12 of Schedule 2 of the ACMA-AMC Deed, we are instructing the AMC to
maintain VK3KI on the Reserve List until 30 September 2022. If  is not in a position to
be allocated VK3KI by this date the callsign should be made available for general allocation.
 
If you have any questions or wish to discuss the matter please feel free to ring me on (02) 6256
2837
 
Regards
 
Mark Williamson
Assistant Manager
Licensing Allocations Section
Licensing and Infrastructure Safeguards Branch, Communications Infrastructure Division
_____________________________
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